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Welcome To Our Newsletter

With December fast approaching, it's hard not to reflect on how quickly the
months have passed by. Amongst all the exciting and festive events that take
place at this time of year, it is important to pause and appreciate the little
moments. So, sit back and read all about our recent happenings, activities and
celebrations.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Christmas Cake

At Penrose Court, we always have a fun, meaningful and exciting activities
programme. An example of one such activity was that our residents recently had
the pleasure of being involved in the making of the Christmas cake. They were
stirring and making their Christmas wishes as they prepared for the upcoming
festive season.

Remembrance Day

We had the pleasure of welcoming the after-school club from Krafty Shed. Our
residents interacted well with children of all different age groups to make poppy
bunting for Remembrance Sunday. A big thank you to Joanne and her team for
enabling this afternoon to happen. We cannot forget Max, her lovely dog who
settled very well and was gentle with everyone.

On Remembrance Day, we gathered together to observe a two-minute silence at
11am. A poppy is a symbol of the sacrifices made by those who fought for our
freedom and we wore them with pride. 

One of our residents who was an active member of the Royal Navy and continues
to lay a wreath in memory of those who have lost their lives fighting and protecting
our country.

The Great Escaper

We were able to go to the cinema in St Neots. We had the cinema to ourselves
and our residents were able to have the full cinema experience watching ‘The
Great Escaper'. Our residents and their families had a wonderful time, and a
massive thank you to Cineworld at St Neots and Talk of the Town for bringing our
residents to the cinema.

Christmas Fete

Our residents learned the art of foiling as they made cards and Christmas
decorations to sell at our Christmas Fete, which was held on 18th November.

At our Christmas Fete, we had a Tombola stall, raffle prizes and we have to say a
massive thank you to many stores/companies who donated the prizes. 

Our residents had their own stall where they had made cards, calendars and
Christmas decorations. We also had a hot chocolate bar, which was in high
demand along with mulled wine and mince pies. We had Christmas music being
provided by Phil and of course a visit from Santa. We had plenty of visitors
creating a wonderful day, enjoyed by our residents.

Musical Fun

 
Ukulele Concert

On the evening of 17th November, we had the pleasure of a group who play the
ukulele. They played some of Elvis's hits and a massive range of other music. Our
residents thoroughly enjoyed the evening, and we look forward to them returning
to Penrose Court.

At Penrose Court, we believe that our residents deserve the best care and the
most fulfilling life possible. That's why we strive to provide engaging and exciting
activities for our residents.

 
Jukebox Legends

We had an afternoon with Fiona from Jukebox Legends, singing from the 50’s to
70’s music. Fiona interacted with our residents and we had some of our
residents/relatives up dancing. Our residents thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon.
We look forward to a return visit for our pre-Christmas celebrations.

Christmas Show

Following our fantastic choir performance, we are now rehearsing for our
Christmas Show. Our choir practice is every Wednesday with Phil and we are
looking forward to this next big event.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up
to recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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